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to contents Ridiculous American laws In Utah it is forbidden to swear in the presence of the deceased.
In Arkansas a man is allowed to beat his wife but not more than once a month. Michigan burglar has
right to sue you in court if he was injured in your home. If you stick to the frogs in Arizona you will be
ﬁned. In Illinois it is forbidden to make faces to dogs. Each American resident of Kentucky, is obliged
by state law to take a bath at least once a year. In Indiana it is forbidden to take baths in the period
between October and March. In Arizona it is forbidden to put to sleep ass in the bathroom. In
Louisiana, a woman has no right to drive a car. This is only possible if before the car will be waving
the ﬂag for her husband. In Mississippi it is illegal to shave in the middle of the main street of the city.
Maryland to play the violin is against the law. According to the laws of Alabama prohibited to use
elephants to plow cotton ﬁelds. Florida banned sex with porcupines. In Connecticut, the husband may
not kiss his wife on Sundays. In Georgia on Sunday not to cut oﬀ chickens ' heads but also every
citizen must have a rake. In Arizona the law to hunt camels there which are found only in zoos. In
Idaho it is forbidden to ﬁsh while sitting on a camel and the people you have to smile. In Colorado it is
prohibited to loan a neighbor your vacuum cleaner. Baltimore is not allowed to come to the theatre
with lions. In Chico, California ﬁne of up to $ 500, threatens to everyone who will explode within the
city a nuclear device. I wonder who this ﬁne will be charged. In new Orleans you can't prikazivati
crocodiles to hydrants. If you are in Texas do not even think to shoot the Buﬀalo from the second ﬂoor
of the hotel. In Alabama it is forbidden to drive a car blindfolded. In Minnesota, you threatened to go
to jail for what you sleep naked. In Alaska it is forbidden to Wake the bears to photograph them and
throw a live moose out of a plane. In Eureka, Illinois, men wearing mustaches are forbidden to kiss
women. In Galesburg again in Illinois under threat of a ﬁne of $ 1,000 is prohibited to beat the rat with
a baseball bat. In Alabama, under the threat of the death penalty is forbidden to sprinkle salt railroad
tracks. In the same state is a crime to carry ice cream in my pockets to spit in the presence of women
wear to Church pasted mustache and appear on the streets in
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